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TO: State Health Benefits Program (SHBP) and School Employees' Health Benefits 

Program (SEHBP) Certifying Officers 

FROM: New Jersey Division of Pensions & Benefits (NJDPB) 

SUBJECT: Wondr Health and Hinge Health Program End Date  

This letter is to inform you about an important upcoming change regarding the Wondr Health and 
Hinge Health programs for SHBP and SEHBP members. These programs will conclude on June 
30, 2024. 

 
What this means for SHBP/SEHBP Members: 

 
• Members can continue to enroll in the Wondr and Hinge programs up to and until June 30, 2024. 

Enrollment for the Wondr and Hinge programs will close on June 30, 2024. 
• If a member is already enrolled in either program by or before June 30, 2024, they will have 

continued access for one year from their original enrollment date.  
 

For any program-specific inquiries, members can contact Wondr Health or Hinge Health directly: 
 

https://wondrhealth.com/company/contact-us/ 
 

https://www.hingehealth.com/about/contact/ 
 

SHBP/SEHBP members with general questions about this change can reach the NJDPB's Office of 
Client Services at (609) 292-7524, or by email at pensions.nj@treas.nj.gov  
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